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February 27, 2020 

Mr. & Mrs. Kim D. Sherman 
1020 S.E. Fifth Avenue 

Pompano Beach, FL 33060 

City of Pompano Beach Commission 
c/o City Clerk 
100 West Atlantic Blvd. 
Pompano Beach, FL 33060 

Re: SUPPORT for Usman Palm-Aire, LLC-1001 SW 26th Ave. Project 

Honorable Commissioners: 

-' . 
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My wife and I have been residents of Pompano Beach since 1978. Our family has gotten 
to know and respect Joe Usman and his fine family. We have been made aware of the proposed 
project for the property at 1001 SW 26th Avenue. It is our opinion that the proposed plans will 
greatly improve the area and provide needed, affordable residences. 

We support the project and request that you grant to Mr. Usman the required permissions. 
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